
Get $500 back on
your solar installation

Installing solar? Get $500 back for it.
Great news — now you can get a $500 rebate for all new solar 
installations with an In Service date from September 1, 2024 
through April 30, 2026. Installations must also be completed by 
a qualified solar contractor. To make the process as convenient  
as possible, your solar contractor can even submit the rebate  
on your behalf.

Benefits
Solar energy can be used in many ways, and its benefits are 
long-lasting. Some include:

Reliable renewable energy: Sunlight is a powerful 
natural resource. Even outside of sunny and tropical 
environments, there is enough to power solar energy.

Reduced carbon footprint: Solar energy produces 
zero emissions, reduces dependence on fossil fuels 
and ultimately decreases your carbon footprint.

Smart power flow: The smart grid keeps your home 
powered when you need more than your personal  
solar energy system can produce.

To get started, visit peco.com/SolarRebate 
or scan the QR code.

If you need assistance, call 
888-5-PECO-SAVE (888-573-2672).

Funds are limited and subject to availability. Rebate amounts and this rebate 
program are subject to change, including termination, without prior notice.
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Eligibility
Every solar project goes through a similar step-by-step process. 
The following eligibility requirements must be met to qualify:

Your Interconnection Application must be completed and 
approved. If not, visit peco.com/solar to get started.

Installation details for each solar panel must be completed.

Solar panels must be installed at a residence that currently 
receives PECO residential electric service.

Solar rebate will only be paid for approved interconnection 
applications with an In Service date from September 1, 
2024 through April 30, 2026.

If the rebate application is approved, you should receive 
your $500 rebate check within 4–6 weeks, after the  
“In Service” status.

Combine tax credits with $500 solar rebates
Did you know you can also combine eligible tax credits with the 
PECO solar rebate?

The federal residential solar energy credit is a tax credit that can 
be claimed on federal income taxes for a percentage of the cost 
of a solar PV system paid for by the taxpayer. The installation of 
the system must be completed during the tax year.

Scan the QR code to learn more.

If you need assistance, call 
888-5-PECO-SAVE (888-573-2672).




